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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

9th May 2025 

Dear Waverton Families,  

As we move further into the term, it is lovely to be able to share news and updates from our 

school community. Thank you for your continued support in making Waverton Primary a 

wonderful place for our pupils to learn and grow. 

Sports News 

Some of our KS2 pupils recently participated in tennis and golf competitions! Their 

sportsmanship and dedication were commendable, and they represented Waverton Primary 

with great enthusiasm. Well done. 

    

Assembly 

A big thank you to Mr Hayes who talked to us in assembly this week about kidney research 

and the London Marathon. 

 

Class News 

Mrs Jones is very excited to be the Reception teacher in September 2025. Mrs Croft and 

Mrs Rushton are looking forward to teaching Year 1.   

 

Parking 

We kindly remind everyone to park safely around the school. Please ensure there is no parking 

on the zig zags or on the pavement. Your cooperation is essential for the safety of our pupils. 

 

 

 



Uniform 

As we approach the warmer months, please remember that all pupils should adhere to the 

school uniform policy. This includes wearing the correct uniform items and black footwear. 

Your cooperation helps maintain a sense of pride and unity within our school community. 
 

School Lunches 

In order to have the correct amount of food ready for lunch each day, the kitchen require a 

pre order of meals. Please ensure you have ordered lunches at home with your child. 

 

SATs 

Next week is SATs week for our Year 6 pupils. We are very proud of each and every one of 

them. This is an important time, and we know they have worked incredibly hard to reach this 

point. Remember, these tests are just one way to show what you have learned.  

They are looking forward to Outdoor Learning;  

eating pizza and receiving their leavers hoodies on Friday. 

 

 

Community News 

 

Please see attached information local companies have asked us to share. 

Chester Scouts Community Day 

Chester Football Development 

Year 5 King’s School Activity Days 

Waverton Rose/Queen/Attendants 

Chester Tennis Club 

Funded Short Course for Parents/Carers 

Waverton Evangelical Summer Holiday Club 

 

Daisy Beck Studios 
We have been asked to share the following and attached information: 
We're delighted to have been commissioned to make series two and three of Animal Care Club for 
Milkshake! on Channel 5. Each episode will be around 11 minutes long, and will feature four children 
(working in pairs) looking after animals of all shapes and sizes! We'll be featuring farm animals, zoo 
animals, pets and wildlife in the series and at every opportunity children will be getting involved with animal 
care. It'll be a really fun, educational series and will be a fantastic experience for the children taking part.     
    
We are currently looking at filming in a few locations that are near to you so I thought I would get in touch 
to see if it might be something the children in your school might be interested in. Age wise, we're looking 
for 7-8-year-olds and a mix of boys/girls .      

 
This is the link to our online application form: 
https://www.cognitoforms.com/DaisybeckStudios1/AnimalCareClubApplication    

 

 

 

Mrs Cartwright 

Head Teacher 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/DaisybeckStudios1/AnimalCareClubApplication

